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MEMO 

 

 

Date: June 12, 2015 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein   

  

From:  Danielle Sochor, Director of Curriculum, Special Education, and Personnel 

 

Re:  Action Memo 

 June 18, 2015, board meeting  

 

 

 

No Child Left Behind (ESEA-NCLB, FY 2016):  Recommend the Board authorize the 

submission of the ESEA-NCLB application for Fiscal year 2016, and accepts the grant award 

of these funds upon the subsequent approval of the FY 2016 ESEA-NCLB Application in the 

following amounts: 

          FY 2016     FY2015 

Title I – Part A: (Basic, Concentration, Targeted & EFIG) $ 734,032      714,736      

Title I – Part A: (Neglected)        17,055       12,921 

 Total - Title I – Part A:     $ 751,087       727,657  

Title II – Part A: (Staff Development)     146,003      146,809 

Title III:  (English Language Acquisition   13,155         20,458 

   and Language Enhancement) 

Total Allocation       $ 910,245        894,924 

 

 

DMS/ed 


